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UPCOMING MEETING DATES:

JANUARY 26th ---– FOURTH SUNDAY

FEBRUARY 23rd – FOURTH SUNDAY

MARCH 23rd  -----– FOURTH SUNDAY

RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic Service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational Programs upon request

· Save molted feathers for craft projects
· Make-it-take-it workshops

    And more…….

Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts
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Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers: President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


email – sweettweeters@comcast.net
Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com 

Secretary – Beverly Sholar 313-492-5700

Email –basholar@yahoo.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 


Stan Johnson 248-746-0520

Email – mmisterjay@comcast.net
            Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187

            Email – bigduke@comcast.net

Mary Perva – 734-207-0489
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ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net 
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Steve Plafchan is doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to him at 11021 Henry Ruff, Livonia MI 48150 or email to splafchan@twmi.rr.com.
Everyone is encouraged to submit articles for the newsletter – this is YOUR newsletter.

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author; this needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

Editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.).  Those wishing to run ads multiple times or for a business must purchase a business membership.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remember to return bird to the owner.
· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days.

· Clean up after yourself and your bird(s) before you leave.
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CLUB WELFARE

Please contact Jean Jedrzejek at 734-427-3187 or e-mail her at bigduke@comcast.net if you know of any club member who is in the hospital or has lost a loved one.
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Monthly snack list
We have decided to stop soliciting for snack volunteers for our meetings and make the format a potluck venue.  The reasoning for this is twofold; there have been very few members signing up for snacks and many members just bring dishes and desserts without signing up.  So from now on our meetings will be a potluck fair, YUM!!  
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From the prez:
HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!! HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!  I hope that 2014 is treating you well so far but I could use a little less snow and some warmer temperatures this below zero stuff is for the Penguins and not all the birds.  I will say the Christmas meeting was a blast and the food as always was great and everyone had fun.  Once again Mother Nature threw some of us a curve ball with the ice storm we got the day before some lost power for a whole week including Christmas Day but we are tough and we can get through all this winter stuff.  We got through winter storms Hercules and Ion and we will be ready for the next one because we are Michigan born and bred.  Talking about getting ready for things we have already reserved our space for the 2014 Novi Pet Expo, the Ypsilanti Heritage Festival and there will also be the Pet Fest, the Guardians for Animals Pet Expo many educational programs and who knows what else and we keep getting invited to many more events.  The reason for this is simple our passion shows also that we are friendly, outgoing and we as well as the public have fun at these events.  Our group I have been told is one the most visible cage bird rescues anyone has ever seen and we as one person put it really “bring it” it being our knowledge and our dedication to cage birds as well as education of endangered species of parrots and other birds. This is what keeps us growing and make us very popular with the public. I don’t see this trend slowing down for 2014 either but that’s ok we can do this and in grand fashion. Let’s make 2014 another banner years for us I know this will happen because of the great club that backs up all these things we do. I always say this and I truly mean this YOU GUYS ROCK!!!!!!!!!!!

                                                   Your Prez 

                                                          Dave

P.S.  It is also election time so if you want to nominate someone for an office you can do it at the next meeting.
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The Christmas meeting last month was fabulous from the delicious food to the annual Christmas raffle it was tons of fun.  I want to thank everybody in the club for their participation in our Christmas raffle and all the meeting raffles throughout the year.  This is the most generous way you can help support our rescue and assist our club in paying vet bills and all of you have succeeded in accomplishing this in a big way.  Thank you to everyone for the support.  Another way we generate monies for supporting the rescue is to stage senior programs at nursing homes, assisted living and independent living facilities throughout the year.  The year 2013 was the busiest year for shows and events we have ever had; however that being said, this year 2014 could very easily exceed last year.  I encourage everyone to join us at a show, even if you don’t bring your own bird, they are a lot of fun and we can always use the help.  Check the Up-coming Events page on the website or in the newsletter to see the dates and times of the show schedule.  If you have any questions about attending an event please feel free to call me (Steve) at 734-513-0030 for more information. 


My house is totally out of control; JB, Calvin and Pookie have conspired to prevent me from sitting comfortably and watching television.  Taking my eyes off of them rapidly results in attacks on my feet or raids on anything I’m trying to snack upon.  If I decide to take a nap I’m generally awakened by Canaries flying around.  There was even one incident when I forgot to lock JB up and he released the Canaries when I was out.  I managed to recover five of the six Canaries but the last one eluded me for three days.  I would see him fly through the family room only to vanish in the living room; it is totally amazing how a tiny brown bird can blend!

This month is when we hold our annual elections; there is a description of all the offices and the duties of each office holder included in this edition of the newsletter.  If you’re interested in running or wish to nominate someone feel free to do so.  Our annual dues are also payable this month; if you joined the club within the last six months your dues are good for another year.  Please check with Tammy if you’re not sure what your dues are or if you owe some.


             I’ll see you at the meeting


                Your Veep


                    Steve

     Avast ye Mates
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CAPTAINS CORNER

YEEEEEEEEHAAAAAAW!!!!!!  Boy oh boy that was certainly some New Years Eve Party Pookie, Sparky and J.B. threw let me tell you. Oh sorry Happy New Year to you all first of all now back to the party.  Well it was one for the record books with all the music, dancing and food (wait till their pet human gets his credit card bill the one they took out in his name) it was epic with Pizza, Chinese, Tai, Indian and Mexican the buffet table was out of this world.  Also the music by Thicke Robin was great things got a little blurry if you know what I mean then the country side got represented by Tim Macaw.  You had to watch out for Taylor Chimney Swift you could end up in one of her songs you know.  Mr. Finnegan and Ruby really made a spectacle of themselves, I mean really get a room, and that Charlie what a clown he had us in stitches all night.  Cracker kept making passes at Pookie but I really think she liked it, I think she was just playing hard to get, not like Ruby but I won’t mention that again, maybe.  Another hot couple on the dance floor was Kiwi and Bo I never realized that Pionus’s could Tango like that it raised the heat in the room by 100 degrees. Everyone I could see was having a great time but some of us had a little too much of the Egg Nog and I won’t mention names (J.B.) but your impersonation of your pet human Steve was absolutely hysterical and when you told the great pizza roll caper story we all laughed until we cried.  Anyway Marley, Willow, Dante, Max, Princess (just in name only she’s a baaad girl wink, wink) and the rest of the guests had a New Years Eve to remember what a great party it was and our designated flier Merlin did a great job I know I had a blast and can’t wait till next year.  So I wish everyone feathered and non-feathered a happy and healthy 2014 and I hope next time you all have a chance to party your tail feathers off!!!

                                              Cheers

                                       Captain Morgan  
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Out and About with Pookie
 It has been an extremely cold and snowy winter here in Michigan causing this to be a very difficult time for companion humans.  The cold and snow causes your humans to be confined inside of the house where they tend to become less active and less motivated.  We (companion parrots) as the superior species must strive to motivate and energize our humans.  One of the best ways to accomplish this end is to increase stimulation and foraging activities.  We have all been striving to motivate Steve on multiple fronts this past month.

My personal contributions have been to increase my hiding spots around the house so Steve must search more extensively epically when he is in a hurry to leave the house.  Another ploy I have been utilizing is when he is stretched out on the couch watching television I clamber up onto him and poop on his shoulder and run away.  You must be careful with this move because your human’s reaction can be very sudden and you don’t want to end up on the floor.

JB and Calvin have been employing the foster Canaries to help Steve with his foraging.  Whenever He’s not watching them they sneak out into the front room where the Canary cage is and open up all the seed cup doors.  They then escape out the doors and start flying around the front room.  You may think this is a small thing but it is very effective in causing active movement and exercise for Steve.

Envision this, Steve is stretched out watching TV and a Canary flies past him; he then jumps up and grabs the net to catch the little bird.  The Canaries have however, become masters of camouflage and have the ability to vanish by being still in the bottom of another cage.  Also remember that there are six of them and Steve only has one net so as Steve is chasing Canaries around the house JB, Calvin and I can scoot back to their cage and re-open the seed doors.  One of the Canaries (nicknamed shifty) managed to elude capture for three days so every time Steve flopped on the couch he would fly through the family room causing him to jump up to try to catch him.  Shifty however had become a master of camouflage so by the time Steve was up Shifty had vanished.  We know Steve appreciates our efforts because anytime he sees JB head into the kitchen; he is instantly up and following him to prevent any escapes by Canaries. Our plan is working; more foraging and active stimulation leads to a happier and healthier companion human.

                   See you at the meeting

                   Chirps and Squawks

                            Pookie
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A REMINDER

Our dues are due by January 31st.  Checks should be made out to RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB. Please pay them at the January meeting or by mail to Tammy Carol at Rainbow Feathers Bird Club, PO Box 1587, Garden City MI  48135.
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Rambling with Rambo


Well friends, first I have to thank all of you for making 2013 the Best Year of My Life.  Having such great friends has made my life much better.  And friends, Michael said it was the Best Year of His Life also.  He is the happiest he’s ever been. All the events we shared with you was more fun than I ever thought possible.  

I finished reading the December “Bird Droppings”. It reminded me of how many things we did last year.  It’s a good thing Michael takes pictures so we can remember them.  I have to agree with Angel, Captain Morgan, and Pookie.  We really WOWED them at the Pet Expo in November.  That was the most fun I’ve ever had at one of our events.  These events, and our meetings, give Daddy and me something to look forward to.  We make it to everything we can.  And Mommy is glad we have something we enjoy doing so much.  Speaking of the meetings, Michael is always asking people to join us.  And we all know how our people have pictures of us to show everyone they meet.  Daddy has more pictures of me than anyone else.  Well, imagine that. How can any bird lover resist joining us after seeing what wonderful, lovable, and intelligent creatures we are?  Hey Pookie in need a picture of you.  When daddy goes anywhere, the first thing people say is, “How’s Rambo?” would you expect otherwise?

December was interesting around here.  After Thanksgiving, mommy starts making her Christmas cookies.  This is very frustrating for me, and Michael.  Mommy only lets us have the burnt ones.  She lays the good ones out on the cookie sheet in straight lines.  This way she knows if daddy takes one for us.  

Onto other matters.  I’m still having beak problems. For the most part, I have fixed it myself, with some aggressive chewing. Dr Cook is working on it.  I still will not let Michael trim my nails.   I am being nicer to Mommy.  Well, I bit her ear last week.  Last week she had the grandkids over to frost the cookies. Little Jacob loves me, but he is nervous around me.  I was so good, mommy gave me a small sugar cookies.  That was yummy. 

Oh yeah, I’m doing better entertaining myself on my play stands.  I have 3 of them.  I will let Daddy do some things by himself.  Michael lets me sit on the one I take to events, while he’s in his work shop.  He only lets me in there when he’s NOT using noisy tools, and NOT using any chemicals. I sit and watch him. While he is playing with wood, or beads, or whatever, we both ‘groove’ to his music.

As usual I could go on, and on, talking about our adventures.  The main thing I want to say is this.  This has been a very memorable year, thanks to all of you.  I hope we have many more together.

                                       So as always,

                             Be Good, Have Fun
                                             Remember
                                             Macaws rule,
                                                Rambo.
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to:
 

BRIAN PERCY                                 FEB. 3
ALICIA FECKO                               FEB. 5 
JAMAHL SCOTT                             FEB. 10 

CINDY BOLTON                              FEB. 17

DAN ERNST                                      FEB. 19

DEBBIE JAMIESON
                        FEB. 20

CHRISTINA FECKO                         FEB. 23
DIANE SILAS                                    FEB.24
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Annual elections

The annual elections will be held at our January meeting.  We will be voting on a President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer, and Trustee.  Any member in good standing is eligible to fill any one of these offices.  To help you decide who you think would best fill these offices, the following is a brief guide to their duties:

PRESIDENT:  The President shall preside at all meetings of the Club, see that the bylaws are enforced, call such meetings as are needed, and be responsible for the execution of all motions passed by the members.  The President shall also be public relations administrator and liaison between the Club and all other groups.

VICE PRESIDENT:   The Vice President shall assume the President’s responsibilities in the absence or disability of the President, keep constantly informed of Club activities, and shall be responsible for special programs and social events.
SECRETARY:  The Secretary is responsible for minutes at all general membership and board meetings, reads minutes of previous meetings when requested, keeps a file of all minutes, shall provide copies of minutes for each board member upon request, is responsible for all member notices, and is  responsible for all correspondence, both incoming and outgoing.

TREASURER:  The Treasurer collects all dues and records all moneys belonging to the Club, disburses same under the direction of the President, deposits the funds of the Club in the name of the Club in such bank or banks as may be designated by the Executive Committee, and submits a statement of accounts at each meeting.  The books and accounts shall at all reasonable times be open to inspection by any member.  The Treasurer shall be responsible for disbursement of moneys for bird bands.

TRUSTEE:  One Trustee is elected each year to serve a three year term.  A person serving as Trustee is ineligible for other elected office.  Duties shall be to serve as coordinators of the Club, assuring a meeting place, acting as assistants to the President, and serve as a grievance committee.  They shall conduct an annual audit of all Club records, Treasurer’s and Secretary’s books, etc.  The Trustees whose terms of office have not expired shall serve as the election committee and shall conduct the annual elections.  The Trustees shall review all absences of officers and shall fill any vacant office by either appointment or special election with the membership.


We get many crazy calls but none are as comical as those that expect us to do the crazy, dangerous or downright impossible.  This was downright impossible. An elderly woman called up the rescue because she had a problem and needed us to get over there right away and resolve this for her. It seems that while feeding the outside birds an unwanted dinner guest had showed up, Pigeons. In her words they were making a mess out of her backyard side of the house and were chasing the other birds away. She needed Steve and me to capture these pests and relocate them far away from her bird feeders. First of all I explained that we did not do outside birds but it would not matter they would just find their way back to the buffet in her backyard.  Now being winter she could not abruptly stop feeding the birds because they come to depend on what she is feeding them. Also with the bitterly cold weather coming it would not be a good idea but when the weather warmed up she should stop feeding the birds and the Pigeons would go elsewhere for their free meal.  Now I couldn’t promise her they would stay away if she resumed feed the birds in the summer but she could try. This put a picture in my mind that made me laugh, can you imagine Steve and I with long nets trying to chase after a flock of pigeons to relocate them.  Yeah that’s just what I thought too. 
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REMEMBER WE VOTE THIS MONTH!

           Quality by Mother Nature

Original Corn Bean Mix®: Noodles-n-Nuts®
      Rainforest Rice Puddin®: Pollypasta®
                       Kung Fu Yum®
                              For Birds of  all Sizes [image: image10.png]VALUE, Crazy Corn
:f atacost
LESS THAN SEED!





The Industry Pioneer of Quality                                                                                                                                                           Broad Natural Low Fat Nutrition®
All at a Cost Less than Seed
Because Crazy Corn® expands and seed is 60% waste! We’ve made it easy to prevent the most common cause of bird death- malnutrition from a seed diet. Cook ahead monthly, freeze baggies, keep some in the fridge to serve instantly. Superior breeding, lustrous feathering. Self-weans chicks. Shining health. Generous chunky fruits, veggies, whole grains, exciting herbs, pastas, beans, legumes, melon seeds, nuts, and more! Ecstatic birds!                1-800-BIRD YUM

in California (818) 503-4YUM. Fax (818) 765-4895

SPECIAL BREEDER PRICING
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Upcoming Events

As of

Jan 5th 2014
Jan 27th        Senior Educational Program

                 American House Taylor

                         25250 Eureka Rd.

                       Taylor, MI 48180

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                            2:00 PM Show

Feb 22nd    Society of Canary and Finch
                                 Breeders

                                 Bird Fair

                     $3.00 Adm. 9AM to 4 PM

                      Livonia Elks Lodge #2246

                         31117 Plymouth Rd.

                            Livonia, MI 48150
****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event****

 Feb 25th     Senior Educational Program

                    University Assisted Living

                     2865 South Main St.

                    Ann Arbor, MI 48103

                         1:00 PM Set-up

                          2:00 PM Show

April 22nd    Library Educational Show

                    Novi Public Library

                45255 W. 10 Mile Road

                     Novi, MI 48375

                      6:00 PM set-up

                      7:00PM Show

May 3rd         Motor City Bird Breeders

                                   Bird Fair

                     $4.00 Adm. 10AM to 5PM

                              Madison Place

                      876 Horace Brown Drive

                   Madison Heights, MI  48071

June 22nd     Rainbow Feathers Bird Club

                      17th Annual Bird Fair

                      $3.00 Adm. 10AM to 4PM

                          VFW Post 345   

                      27345 Schoolcraft Rd.

                          Redford, MI 48239   

                        10:00AM to 4:00PM

Sept. 13th    Society of Canary and Finch
                                 Breeders

                                 Bird Fair

                     $3.00 Adm. 9AM to 4 PM

                      Livonia Elks Lodge #2246

                         31117 Plymouth Rd.

                            Livonia, MI 48150
****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event****

Sept. 19th      Senior Educational Program

                           Stonegate Health

                         2525 Demille Blvd.

                       Lapeer, MI 48446

                         12:30 PM Set-up

                            1:30 Show

****NOTE******NOTE******NOTE****


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s) to.  As a point of reference and for future information please we want everyone to be aware that when you see the line:

 ****Our Club Has a Booth at This Event*****

following or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events but don’t let this stop you from joining us, we will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.

****NOTE******NOTE******NOTE****

*CANCELATION CONFUSION *


A few of our scheduled events have been canceled at the last minute by the group staging the event.  If you do not regularly participate in the shows but plan on attending please call Steve (734-513-0030) to make sure the event is still a go.  

[image: image25.jpg]



Rescue Update
Our rangers have been working overtime on rescue runs.  Foster homes have also been doing extra duty with fostering and adoptions.  In short it has been a busy, busy month!

Here is a brief recap of our latest adoptions:
 Bella an Indian Ringneck
 Sarah an Umbrella Cockatoo

 Sugar a Lesser Sulphur Crested Cockatoo

 One Canary (no name)

 3 Cockatiels (Smokey is one of their names)
 2 Quaker Parrots 1 blue, 1 green  


All of these adopted birds went to their new homes with cages, food and toys.  We are able to do this because of all of you, our members.  It is your generosity and participation in our monthly raffles that has allowed us to be so successful.  Thank you, thank you!  Every one of you should be proud of the great job you’ve done.  We couldn’t do it without your support.
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      Bits from Baby
HAPPY 2014                   EVERYONE!!
 
Well I’m back to start off the New Year 2014. January is starting off slow, but I’m sure it’s just the lull before the storm. We only have one program set for January so far. Get you track shoes ready to go for another record breaking year! 

The December Christmas party was great even though the weather was not the best. There were sixty-five people that showed up. Fifty-two non feathered members were there and thirteen guests, with four who joined our flock.  Forty-one feathered members were there, seven African Grays, ten Cockatoos, nine Macaws and fifteen other type parrots. 

Both the feathered and non-feathered members had a good time with friendship and food also with the good news that the people at the Novi Pet Expo already invited us back for 2014. Our Club made a great showing there this year, thanks to all of our members.

See you all at the January meeting,

                          God Bless.

                    Your friend Baby, 
>< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><
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Odds and ends

!!!!!!!!! NEWSLETTER DELIVERY CHANGES!!!!!!!!


Due to our increased costs in printing and delivery of our monthly newsletters we are looking to institute some changes.  What we want to do is start sending our monthly newsletter to all of our members via their e-mail.  The newsletter will be in a Microsoft Word ® format (Tammy says she can make it available as a PDF also) and will be an attachment to an e-mail; it will also be accessible on our web site.  From either of these sources you would be able to print the newsletter or just read it.  This change will enable our rescue to save about $300.00 per month in printing and mailing costs.


Our target for effecting this change is going to be March or April in 2014: however there is a problem, more than half of our members do not have a valid e-mail address on file with Tammy.  We need to have everybody send Tammy or Steve your name and e-mail address so we can update our list of e-mail address prior to instituting this change.  Send your e-mail address to sweettweeters@comcast.net and splafchan@twmi.rr.com  please remember to keep it updated if you change it.


We know there are some members that don’t have a computer or don’t have an e-mail address; we will continue to send all of you your monthly newsletter via snail mail (US Postal Service) but we need to know who you are.  Please make an effort to notify Tammy that you have to have postal delivery of your monthly newsletter.  If you don’t tell us you have to have postal delivery of the newsletter we will assume e-mail is ok.


Veterinary offices and other special recipients will also continue to receive a printed copy of our monthly newsletter.

DON’T FORGET TO UPDATE!
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





            



Now the Rescuer Rangers have rescued a true plethora of cage birds ranging from the tiniest of Finches to the largest of Parrots but this time they it would be a first for them. They were called to Dearborn Heights to pick up a truly fancy fellow.  Now ordinarily they do not rescue Pigeons for they are usually outdoor birds but this case was the exception.  This exceptions name was Marvin and when they got a good look at him they were astounded by what they saw.  The bird itself was beautiful mark with honey brown splashes on a white body but its most interesting characteristic was its feet, also the fact he lived indoors and not outside cemented the reason they took him.  His look was unique for a Pigeon the feathers came down his legs and continued to grow on his feet and toes giving him the look of wearing big fuzzy slippers.  This was something you noticed right away and it made him look like no other Pigeon they had ever seen.  Plus he was more like a Parrot than a Pigeon happy to perch on your shoulder or finger.  They took Marvin to a club member’s house that also did Fancy Pigeons and he knew right away what kind it was.  So he would foster this rather dapper looking fellow and because of his gentle demeanor would probably fail.  Well that was certainly a unique rescue and the Rangers got an education on Pigeons in the process.  So with that they were off to rescue another day for there were birds that needed them for they are the RESCUE RANGERS!!!!!!

Ranger fans you will want to stay tuned for our next exciting adventure you could almost call it a religious experience presenting Moses of Ferndale!!
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How do you know if your bird is getting the nutrition he needs for a long and healthy life?

By ZuPreem Staff

What’s the best diet for your bird?

The best diet for your bird is one that provides a reliable consistent source of balanced nutrition.  It’s also a diet that your bird likes to eat and gives him an enjoyable eating experience, while preventing obesity and other nutritionally related diseases.

Feeding a variety of foods does not guarantee good nutrition

Bird owners feed their birds a wide variety of foods ranging from seeds to home-prepared foods to commercial diets.  Unfortunately, feeding a variety of foods does not always prevent nutritional imbalances.  Many of these diets lack important nutrients birds need to maintain their health.  Often they are not balanced, providing too much of this vitamin or nutrient, or not enough of another.

Seed diets can lead to obesity

Seeds are high in fat and deficient in important nutrients.  Even if you supplement a seed diet with a nutritionally complete extruded diet or with fruits and vegetables, your bird will often choose the seeds, leaving behind the more nutritious foods.  The simple fact is your bird likes seeds, just as you might like high-calorie, high-fat snacks.  Okay for an occasional treat, but a steady diet over time can lead to vitamin deficiencies, obesity-related diseases and possible early death.

Home prepared diets are not necessarily healthy

As a labor of love, some bird owners chop, cook and mix special foods for their birds.  Not only is this time-consuming, it is impossible to make sure your bird is getting the correct balance of nutrients.  Too much iron, too little calcium, improper levels of Vitamins A, D, E and K. How do you know?

Supplement sparingly with fruits and vegetables

If your bird enjoys fruits and vegetables, go ahead and serve them, but they should not make up more than 15% of your bird’s daily diet.  Fruits and vegetables do not offer all the nutrients your bird needs, and some are high in sugar and fiber, curbing your bird’s appetite for a more nutritious food.

ZuPreem® Avian Diets take the guesswork out of your bird’s nutrition

When you feed ZuPreem Life-stage Avian Diets, you know your bird is getting complete and balanced nutrition.  From Embrace™ Hand-Feeding Formulas to AvianWeaning™ Diet to adult Avian-Maintenance™ FruitBlend™ Flavor and Natural Flavor Diets, your bird will get the precise nutrition he needs for each stage of his life.  Backed by more than 30 years of nutrition research, ZuPreem diets have high-quality fresh ingredients that result in highly digestible and very palatable foods.  Food your bird will like to eat and you will feel good about feeding him.  Food that will provide all the nutrition he needs for a long and healthy life.

This Article Reprinted with Permission by Zupreem® 
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NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773

ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/
SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

paraphernalia
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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	UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT
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Veterinary Care Specialists

205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS


Tony & Edie Riojas


4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464

1-810-793-2093

bitemebirdtoys.com


NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.


17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076


248-557-7773


ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.


509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-451-2870


SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.


1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170


734-453-6930


Fax:  734-453-7127


M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4


WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL


29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314


586-751-3350


OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP


1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302


248-334-6877


     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment

DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES


Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages


1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154


734-513-6060

http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/

SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL


Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.


13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195


734-248-9122


ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER


24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375


248-348-1788


265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307


248-651-1788


Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day


7 Days a Week


www.theanimalemergencycenter.com


		MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS

Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot


paraphernalia

                         Cheryl Hitter


                          734-422-2804

             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*








		

[image: image1.emf]



		    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •

 Square or Rectangle cuts

PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 

White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size

248.438.6572

               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com

Visit us on 

Facebook and Blogger!

                             little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,
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®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products
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Veterinary Care Specialists


205 Rowe Road

Milford, MI 48380

248-684-0468

Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week

“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”







Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 



Amazons, and others.



Cages and Food at reasonable prices.







Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486







www.kayleesparrotplace.com
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An easy and hea[thy alternative
to messy newspaper!

LL e M n Marty & Angie Crawford

248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com
little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com







Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” + Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available ¢ Priced for 100 sheets
White cover weight paper * Fresh clean cage everyday

Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com
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